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Dear	Friends,	
	 On	Pentecost	Sunday,	the	majority	of	you	should	have	received	either	an	email	or	a	text	from	the	Archbishop	
announcing	the	newest	re-structuring	of	the	Archdiocese	called	Families	of	Parishes.		
	 As	 I	am	sure	many	of	you	found	this	surprising,	 let	me	tell	you,	the	majority	of	the	priests	of	the	Archdiocese	
were	VERY	SHOCKED	and	surprised,	too!		We	heard	about	it	on	a	videoconference	with	the	Archbishop	about	one	week	
earlier!		So,	as	people	have	emailed	me	and	asked	me	questions	about	all	of	this…truly,	I	have	no	other	information	than	
you.	 	At	the	end	of	the	month,	on	Tuesday,	June	30,	another	videoconference	is	planned	for	all	of	the	priests	with	the	
Archbishop.	 	 	So,	if	you	haven’t	heard,	or	didn’t	read	the	email	that	was	sent	out,	this	is	what	I	know	about	Families	of	
Parishes,	and	I	share	with	you	the	Archbishop’s	words:		

“Synod	16	called	for	a	complete	renewal	of	structures	of	our	parishes	to	make	them	
radically	mission	oriented.	Our	goal	is	to	make	our	parishes	places	where	individuals	and	families	can	encounter	Jesus	anew,	
grow	 as	 disciples,	 and	 be	 equipped	 to	 be	 witnesses	 to	 the	 Risen	 Christ.	 	 The	 current	 health	 and	 economic	 crises	 have	
accelerated	the	process	of	renewing	the	way	our	parishes	are	organized	and	structured.	It	is	clear	we	need	a	new	model	for	
continuing	on	mission.	

Over	the	next	two	years,	all	parishes	of	the	Archdiocese	of	Detroit	will	 join	other	parishes	in	new	groupings	called	
“Families	of	Parishes.”	Families	of	Parishes	are	groups	of	parishes,	generally	three	to	six,	sharing	resources	to	advance	the	
mission.	This	new	model	will	allow	the	priests,	deacons,	and	lay	staff	associated	with	each	parish	to	better	share	their	gifts	
and	talents	with	the	whole	Family	of	Parishes.	

	While	the	move	to	Families	of	Parishes	has	been	deemed	necessary	and	appropriate	by	Archbishop	Vigneron,	the	
specifics	about	how	best	to	achieve	this	directive	have	not	been	decided.	A	proposal	has	been	drafted	based	on	an	 initial	
assessment	of	our	own	circumstances,	combined	with	what	has	been	learned	from	other	dioceses	who	have	made	similar	
structural	changes.	A	phase	of	discernment	and	planning	will	take	place	from	Pentecost	through	Advent	of	2020,	involving	
members	of	the	presbyterate	and	laity	committed	to	developing	structures	that	serve	our	needs	and	advance	our	mission.	

This	is	a	significant	change	of	the	way	our	parishes	are	currently	structured,	but	a	necessary	step	in	our	missionary	
transformation.	 	 Just	 like	 the	 early	 Church	 and	 the	missionary	 activity	 of	 the	 early	 apostles,	 the	 transition	 to	 this	 new	
structure	 will	 require	 docility	 to	 the	 Holy	 Spirit,	 a	 spirit	 of	 collaboration	 and	 innovation,	 and	 confidence	 in	 God	 who	
continues	to	lead	us	in	our	mission	to	unleash	the	Gospel	in	southeast	Michigan.	
	 Before	 the	 pandemic,	 the	 local	 and	 universal	 Church	 were	 already	 facing	 significant	 challenges,	 including	 the	
shortage	of	priests	to	care	for	parish	communities.		The	coronavirus	pandemic	and	its	associated	health	and	economic	crises	
accelerated	these	problems.	

We	now	have	fewer	resources	to	keep	our	mission	active.	 	Archbishop	Vigneron,	in	consultation	with	clergy	and	lay	
advisors,	has	determined	that	now	is	the	time	to	act.		

Our	mission	to	unleash	the	Gospel	hasn’t	changed,	but	how	we	approach	that	mission	must	shift	in	response	to	our	
circumstances.		

We	must	move	 forward	with	greater	 collaboration	and	better	 stewardship	of	our	 resources.	 	With	 this	 shift,	we	
take	inspiration	from	the	early	Church.		From	the	beginning,	Christ	knew	the	mission	he	gave	his	disciples	would	be	difficult	
and	that	they	would	face	many	challenges,	so	he	sent	them	to	preach	the	Gospel	two-by-two	(Mk	6:6-7	and	Luke	10:1).		Like	
us,	the	early	disciples	knew	what	was	asked	of	them	but	not	necessarily	how	to	accomplish	it	or	what	the	end	result	would	
be.		St.	Paul	himself	was	shipwrecked	three	times	(2	Cor	11:25)	but	wherever	he	ended,	he	remained	committed	to	the	same	
mission	with	which	we	are	entrusted	today.	 	Because	of	St.	Paul’s	commitment	and	the	commitment	of	the	early	apostles,	
the	Gospel	was	heard	across	the	world.		

CONTINUED ON PAGE 3
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Our Plan to Reopen the Parish Office
 MESSAGE FROM FR. DENIS AND JULIE LUPO 

	 Our	whole	world	has	changed.	 	It	is	difficult	to	recollect	everything	we	have	been	through	these	past	three	months.	 	We	hope	
that	the	live-streaming	of	Masses	and	daily	reflec?ons	have	helped	you	feel	connected	to	your	parish	community.	 	We	will	con?nue	to	
livestream	both	the	Masses	and	Reflec?ons	for	the	foreseeable	future.		

	 We	are	very	grateful	that	we	have	been	able	to	welcome	you	back	to	public	Masses	and	happy	to	see	everyone	that	has	been	
here	these	past	weeks.		We	look	forward	to	seeing	more	of	you	as	?me	goes	on.		

	 With	the	church	open	for	Masses,	the	next	step	 is	to	prepare	to	reopen	the	Parish	Office.	 	We	want	you	to	feel	comfortable	
when	you	visit.		We	have	been	working	on	a	plan	that	follows	CDC	recommended	guidelines	that	allows	us	to	create	an	environment	that	
is	safe	for	both	you	and	our	staff.	 	Our	planned	date	to	reopen	is	Tuesday,	July	7.	 	You	will	no?ce	various	changes	in	the	way	the	office	
looks,	as	well	as	a	few	new	prac?ces.		Here	are	the	things	that	have	been	put	into	place	star?ng	July	7:	

Parish Office: 
• Office	hours	have	been	changed	for	the	?me	being.		The	new	hours	are	8:30	a.m.–2	p.m.,	Monday	through	Thursday.		The	office	

will	remain	closed	on	Fridays.	
• Please	allow	us	to	con?nue	to	help	you	over	the	phone	and	through	email	as	much	as	possible.	
• If	you	would	like	to	come	in,	please	call	 (248)	349-2621	prior	to	your	arrival	to	ensure	that	someone	is	available	to	assist	you.		

This	will	also	allow	us	to	be	prepared	to	take	care	of	you	when	you	arrive.	
• Entry	to	the	office	will	be	through	the	Parish	Office	main	doors	only.		The	church	doors	will	remain	locked	during	the	day.		If	you	

come	for	Mass	first,	please	exit	the	Gathering	Space	and	go	outside	and	around	to	the	office	doors	to	enter.	
• Chairs	have	been	added	to	the	main	hall	for	you	to	sit	when	needed.	
• Please	wear	a	mask	when	coming	to	the	office.		Staff	will	also	wear	masks.		
• The	front	office	has	a	new	half	door–rather	than	have	you	enter	the	office,	please	allow	Janet	or	Kim	to	assist	you	at	the	door.		A	

bell	has	been	installed	should	they	have	stepped	away	momentarily.		
• We	prefer	that	no	one	enter	the	interior	offices	at	this	?me.		We	will	be	happy	to	help	you	retrieve	mail	or	make	copies	while	you	

wait	in	the	main	hall.	
• Please	deliver	any	food,	clothing,	baby	items,	etc.,	that	you	would	like	to	donate	directly	to	the	organiza?ons.		We	are	not	able	to	

accept	these	types	of	dona?ons	at	the	office	at	this	?me.	  

Church/Gathering Space: 
• Although	the	Parish	Office	will	reopen,	the	church	will	remain	closed	throughout	the	day.	 	The	Kateri	Chapel	will	con?nue	to	be	

open	24	hours/day,	seven	days/week	for	private	prayer.  

Meeting Rooms: 
• Un?l	we	can	offer	mee?ng	space	safely	to	groups,	our	mee?ng	rooms	will	 remain	closed.	Watch	our	website	or	wait	 for	Ellen	

O’Neil	to	contact	you	for	the	?me	when	you	can	schedule	a	room	again.	

Evangelization Library: 
• The	library	will	remain	closed.	We	plan	to	reopen	some	?me	this	fall.		

	 Thank	you	for	your	pa?ence	and	understanding	as	we	navigate	down	this	ever-changing	road.		We	will	be	sure	to	communicate	
any	necessary	adjustments	as	the	reopening	date	gets	closer.			We	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	back	to	the	office	soon!	

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 2 … 

Like	the	disciples,	we	have	been	asked	to	unite	and	go	on	mission	together,	enhancing	each	other’s	strengths	and	working	
collaboratively	to	Unleash	the	Gospel	around	us.	And	while	the	impact	of	the	pandemic	may	feel	like	a	shipwreck	–	like	St.	
Paul,	this	is	not	what	we	planned	or	wanted	–	we	know	that	God	wants	us	to	continue	his	mission	with	the	same	zeal	and	
dedication	of	the	early	apostles.	He	will	be	with	us	every	step	of	the	way.”	

Please	 pray	 for	 me	 and	 for	 all	 the	 priests	 and	 parish	 staff	 members,	 as	 well	 as	 all	 of	 the	 people	 of	 the	
Archdiocese.		These	will	not	be	easy	months…years	of	reconfiguration	and	change.		I	hold	you	in	my	heart	and	prayers.	

Blessings,	Father Denis 



While the church is closed, we are unable to accept donations at this time. 
NORTHVILLE CIVIC CONCERN DROP OFF HOURS:  

(43275 W. Seven Mile Road/Highland Shopping Center) 
Monday and Wednesday, 10 a.m-12 p.m. and Friday, 10 a.m.-1 p.m. 

Someone will come out to get your donations.  No need to go inside. 

 We are accepting canned food, frozen food (dinners, waffles, etc.), and boxed food.  Please 
check those dates.  No food with expired dates accepted!   

GREATEST NEED:  Canned Fruit, Oatmeal, Breakfast Bars, Canned Tuna, Pasta Sides and Bread.   
GREATEST ESSENTIAL NEEDS:  Small Laundry Soap, Dish Soap, Bar Soap and Toilet Paper. 

Gas Cards and monetary donations are welcome, too!  Thank you!
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PLYMOUTH SALVATION ARMY 
 At	this	?me,	the	annual	Post	Office	Food	Drive,	has	been	postponed,	and	no	new	date	has	been	scheduled.		
For	the	past	10	plus	years,	we	have	relied	on	this	food	dona?on	to	sustain	our	food	pantry	through	September	and	
early	fall.	 	Without	a	new	date	in	place,	we	are	ac?vely	looking	at	how	to	replace	this	food.	 	Last	year's	food	drive	
from	the	Canton	and	Plymouth	Post	Offices	was	over	39,000	pounds	of	food!	
	 Our	 community	 has	 been	 very	 generous	 with	 dropping	 off	 food	 and	 monetary	 dona?ons	 through	 this	

pandemic.		These	dona?ons	are	what	is	keeping	our	food	pantry	stocked	and	allowing	us	to	provide	food	for	our	neighbors.	

Wish	 List:	 	 	 jelly,	 peanut	 bu3er,	 oatmeal,	 cereal	 (small	 boxes),	 pancake	mix	 and	 syrup,	 canned	 tuna/chicken,	 instant	
potatoes,	stuffing,	pasta	side	dishes,	rice,	Hamburger	Helper,	soup,	mac	&	cheese,	Manwich	sauce,	canned	spagheE/ravioli,	
spagheE	sauce,	 canned	vegetables/fruit,	apple	 sauce,	 crackers,	 jello/pudding,	 juice,	hamburger,	 lunch	meat,	hotdogs/buns,	
eggs,	milk	and	cheese.	

	 Dona?ons	can	be	brought	around	to	the	back	pantry	door,	which	is	under	the	overhang	in	the	corner	near	the	windows	(just	
look	for	the	garage	door	and	then	immediately	lei).	 	There	is	a	doorbell	that	you	can	ring	to	let	our	social	service	staff	know	that	you	
have	a	dona?on	 to	drop	off.	 	Our	building	 is	 open	Monday-Friday	 from	8:30	a.m.-12	noon	and	1-4:30	p.m.	 to	 accept	 your	dona?on.		
Thank	you!

Baking for Education 

 This is Courtney Cassidy, a sophomore in high school and a former student at OLV.  I recently 
created a page on JustGiving.com titled Baking for Education.  I created this page so I could sell 
my homemade desserts and donate the proceeds to the Mercy Education Project.  The Mercy 
Education Project provides tutoring, educational summer camps, and literacy programs that 
prepare girls and women in Detroit for college and joining the workforce.   A good education is not 
a reality for many young women in Detroit. With your help, I will be able to donate to the Mercy 
Education Project to change the lives of girls and women in Detroit 

     I am still getting organized at the moment, but plan to start selling my desserts in July.  Please look for more information 
in upcoming bulletins.   The link is:  www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bakingforeducation. 

Thank you, Courtney Cassidy 

CHRISTIAN SERVICE CONNECTION

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bakingforeducation
http://www.olvnorthville.org
http://www.olvnorthville.org
http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bakingforeducation


 

Golf	to	Serve	Others:		UPCOMING	GOLF	OUTINGS	IN	THE	LOCAL	AREA	
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The	Society	of	Notre	Dame	de	Bon	Secours		
14th	Annual	Charity	Golf	Outing	
“Helping	Local	Families	in	Need”	

Saturday,	July	11	
Registration	at	7:30	a.m./Tee	Time	is	8:00	a.m.	

Fox	Creek	Golf	Course	
3600	Seven	Mile	Road,	Livonia	

18	Holes	of	Golf	with	Cart	and	meal	
$100	per	golfer	

Contact	Carrie	Ryckman	at	(248)	890-2872	or		
carrieryckman@hotmail.com	

	 "Incorporated	 in	 2006	 as	 a	 Catholic	 Society,	 the	 SNDDBS	 operates	 to	
preserve	 the	 traditions	 of	 our	 faith	 by	 extending	 help	 physically,	 spiritually	 or	
monetarily	as	needs	arise	in	our	community."

SAVE	THE	DATE!	
St.	Catherine	of	Siena	Academy		

8th	Annual	Golf	Classic	
Monday,	September	28	

Oakpointe	Country	Club	
Brighton		

For	sponsorship	and	registration,	please	visit	
www.saintcatherineacademy.org/support/golf-

classic-fore-the-stars.	

St.	Vincent	de	Paul	Detroit	Stores	Now	Open!	

New	Temporary	Store	Hours:	
Monday-Saturday,	10:00	a.m.–	5:00	p.m.	

Sunday,	1:00-5:00	p.m.	

Detroit	(3000	Gratiot	Ave)	

Ways	to	Donate	with	safety	first:	

•Drive-thru	donations.	Customers	can	stay	in	their	car.	
•Donation	bins	available	for	easy	drop-off.	Follow	the	signs	and	instructions.	
•All	donation	attendants	will	be	wearing	gloves	and	a	mask	when	they	are	within	6ft	of	a	customer.		
•All	donated	items	will	be	sterilized.	

Ways	to	shop	with	safety	first:	

•Please	use	provided	cart	wipes	and	hand	sanitizer	upon	entrance.	
•Store	disinfected	multiple	times	every	day.	
•All	retail	workers	will	be	wearing	gloves	and	a	mask	when	they	are	within	6ft	of	a	customer.		
•Checkout	lanes	marked	to	allow	6ft	of	separation	between	customers.	
•Plexiglass	“sneeze	guard”	partitions	at	checkout	counters.		

mailto:carrieryckman@hotmail.com
mailto:carrieryckman@hotmail.com
http://www.saintcatherineacademy.org
http://www.saintcatherineacademy.org


  In today’s Gospel (Matthew 10:37-42), you will hear Jesus 
tell us: “Whoever gives only a cup of cold water to one of these 
little ones to drink because the little one is a disciple—Amen, I 
say to you, he will  surely not lose his reward.” 

The heart of the paschal mystery is dying and rising.  Our 
daily living can sometimes seem to have more dying than 
rising. The simple demands of our lives pull it out of us:  
feeding the infant in the middle of the night, ferrying the 
kids to soccer, helping with homework when we are dog 

tired, cleaning the house & preparing meals, taking time to 
share a good thing with a spouse, calling & visiting an 

aging parent, helping the suffering and the poor.  One of 
the great encouragements of today’s gospel is that all this 
behavior—like giving “a cup of cold water”—may seem 

small to us, but to God they are actions that correspond to 
those of Christ. The message is that our generosity is far 

surpassed by God’s generosity. (Living Liturgy, p.188) 

     Joining OLV’s St. Vincent de Paul Ministry provides the 
opportunity to be “the light of the world” to neighbors in need 
within our community.   
 If you would like to learn more, please leave your 
name and contact information on the OLV SVdP Hotline at 
(248) 349-2622 or e-mail to:   stvincent@olvnorthville.net 
and a Vincentian will contact you.  

OLV St. Vincent de Paul Society                    
Conference #437   

Grow	spiritually.		Help	those	in	need.			
Develop	Christian	friendships.	

Live	Your	Faith.			
Join	the		

Society	of	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	
Since	1833,	the	Society	of	St.	Vincent	de	
Paul	has	been	servicing	those	in	need.					
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App Updates 
Check out the new updates to the myParish app: 

• Mass Sign Up:  Now you can reserve your seat(s) for 
an upcoming Mass from the comfort of your phone.  

• Worship:  The new button is a worship aid that can 
help you follow along the Mass readings and prayers, 
especially if you are watching the Mass via a live 
stream. 

 T o d o w n l o a d t h e a p p , p l e a s e v i s i t 
www.myParishapp.com to get started today!

Want	to	Advertise	your	Business	in	the	Parish	Bulletin?	

	 This	week,	Brian	Morano,	a	representative	from	our	bulletin	publisher,	Diocesan	Publications,	will	be	contacting	current	
advertisers	to	renew	parish	bulletin	ads.		If	you	are	interested	in	advertising	please	call	(616)	894-2821.		We	feel	this	is	an	excellent	
opportunity	for	local	businesses	to	increase	their	visibility	in	the	community.	 	Advertising	in	the	bulletin	allows	this	publication	to	
be	printed	each	week	at	no	cost	to	the	parish.		

Thank	you	for	your	support!

http://www.myParishapp.com
http://www.myParishapp.com


We	have	all	had	a	?me	when	something	happened	in	our	lives	and	our	faith	helped	us	through.		Maybe	it	was	a	?me	when	you	had	an	
“aha!”	experience	during	a	Bible	Study,	Prayer	Group	or	at	worship?		Maybe	it	was	just	a	moment	with	the	family	and	something	special	
came	over	you.			

If	 you	are	willing	 to	 share	 your	moment,	 please	 contact	Colleen	Misiak	 at	cmisiak@olvnorthville.net.	 	 This	would	 just	 be	 a	 simple	
sharing	for	the	weekly	bulle?n	and	our	parish	website.				

	 Thank	you	and	God	Bless!	
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		 My	early	memories	of	my	 faith	 journey	 take	me	back	 to	St.	Robert	Bellarmine	 in	Redford	Township.		
My	family	moved	there	when	I	was	star@ng	grade	school,	so	my	brother,	sister	and	I	grew	up	aCending	Catholic	
school.	The	best	memories	of	school	came	from	a	certain	Priest	 that	changed	the	way	all	of	us	younger	kids	
thought	about	being	ac@ve	in	our	community.	 	He	came	in	and	made	our	liCle	school	and	parish	a	real	family.		
That	Priest	is	none	other	than	Fr.	Denis.		I	had	the	pleasure	of	being	an	altar	server	for	him.		I	always	remember	
how	comfortable	he	made	me	feel	while	 I	had	to	be	 in	front	of	all	 those	people	every	week	at	Mass.	 	 It	also	
made	me	feel	good	knowing	that	I	wasn’t	going	to	be	the	shortest	person	on	the	altar	that	day	so	he	helped	my	
self-confidence	as	well	without	even	knowing	it!		
		 It	was	a	sad	@me	when	we	had	to	say	goodbye	to	Fr.	Denis.	 I	had	always	imagined	him	being	there	
when	I	finally	found	the	person	I	was	going	to	marry.	 	 I	 imagined	being	married	at	that	church	because	that	
was	all	I	knew	at	the	@me.		As	I	grew	older,	I	had	my	own	circumstances	that	began	tes@ng	my	faith.		At	@mes,	I	
had	become	so	disconnected	that	I	couldn’t	see	myself	coming	back	and	being	as	faith-driven	as	I	had	been	as	a	

child.	 	But	I	realize	this	was	all	a	part	of	my	journey.	 	The	@mes	I	strayed	away,	God	was	always	there	reminding	me	that	he	loved	and	
forgave	me.		I	had	always	felt	His	presence	even	when	I	thought	I	was	walking	alone.		In	those	years	I	had	personal	struggles	and	areas	of	
loss	that	took	their	toll.		But	I	always	knew	that	in	order	to	feel	complete	again	I	needed	to	mend	the	most	important	rela@onship,	which	
is	the	one	I	have	with	God.		
	 By	trus@ng	in	His	plan	and	by	taking	the	steps	necessary	to	correct	my	life	I	found	my	way	back	to	my	faith.	 	The	biggest	reason	
why	I	was	able	to	find	my	way	back	was	because	of	my	wife,	Ashley.		Ashley	found	me	during	a	rough	@me	in	my	life	yet	she	stuck	beside	
me	and	brought	me	back	into	a	place	of	peace	and	love.		I	saw	how	her	faith	and	belief	in	God	always	gave	her	this	immense	energy	and	
posi@vity	and	I	knew	I	wanted	this	for	myself.	 	So	she	helped	me	find	my	way	back.	 	So	much	so	that	I	knew	the	last	step	in	reconnec@ng	
with	my	faith	was	to	be	closer	to	the	person	who	seems	to	be	closer	to	God	more	than	anyone	I’ve	ever	known,	Fr.	Denis.	 	My	wife	and	I	
moved	to	Northville	 for	many	reasons.	 	But	 the	biggest	one	was	so	we	could	find	a	Church	community	 that	we	could	 join	and	raise	a	
family.	 	We	 have	 been	members	 of	 this	 parish	 for	 a	 few	 years	 now,	 and	we	 feel	more	 and	more	 at	 home	with	 every	 passing	week.	
Furthermore,	my	dream	came	true	this	past	August	when	I	married	the	woman	of	my	dreams	as	Fr.	Denis	presided	over	us	and	gave	us	
the	greatest	ceremony	I’ve	ever	been	a	part	of.		
	 Ashley	and	I	both	wanted	to	make	our	love	of	life	and	our	posi@ve	mindsets	a	way	of	living.	 	We	wanted	to	teach	others,	that	
through	faith	and	posi@vity,	anything	is	possible	for	those	who	are	willing	to	take	the	necessary	steps	in	finding	purpose	and	reason.		We	
started	a	community	called	For	The	Good	a	few	years	ago.		We	hope	to	spread	this	message	and	cul@vate	it	while	taking	an	ac@ve	role	in	
our	Church	community.	
	 When	we	joined	this	parish	and	started	our	own	faith	story,	we	were	given	the	best	guidance	available	in	Fr.	Denis	and	Deacon	
Ric.	 	 They	 both	 have	welcomed	 us	 with	 open	 arms	 and	 have	 been	 something	 truly	 special	 for	 us.	 	We	 can’t	 thank	 OLV	 enough	 for	
welcoming	us	and	making	us	feel	like	a	part	of	the	family.		We	are	just	geUng	started	here	and	we	can’t	wait	to	help	this	community	grow	
even	 larger.	 	All	 things	are	possible	with	God.	 	Trus@ng	 in	his	plan	and	going	 forth	with	an	open	heart	and	posi@ve	mind	will	 lead	us	
exactly	where	He	calls	us	to	be.

Would	you	be	willing	
to	share	a	story?			

mailto:cmisiak@olvnorthville.net
mailto:cmisiak@olvnorthville.net


Welcome Back OLV!

OLV	PARISH	OFFICE	OPENS	JULY	7	

Voice	mail	and	Email	messages	returned:		Monday-Friday,	8:30	a.m.-5:00	p.m.	
Contact	us	at	(248)	349-2621	or	olvoffice@olvnorthville.net	or	visit	us	at	www.olvnorthville.org		

•SMART	PHONE	APP:	 	OLV	uses	the	myParish	app	to	help	communicate	upcoming	events	and	cancella?ons	at	the	parish.	 	Download	
and	setup	today.	

•ONLINE	GIVING	 SERVICE:	 	Thank	 you	 for	 your	 support!	 	 Con?nuing	 your	weekly	 offertory	 through	our	 online	 giving	 partner,	Our	
Sunday	Visitor	is	easy.			To	get	setup	today,	please	visit	hops://www.osvonlinegiving.com/4609.			

•EMAIL:		Each	week,	OLV	uses	the	MailChimp	email	service	to	send	out	important	messages	or	flyers	with	upcoming	events.		If	you	are	
not	receiving	these	messages	or	have	recently	changed	your	email	address,	please	call	the	Parish	Office	to	update	our	database.	
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MASS	SCHEDULE		
Saturday,	5:00	p.m.	and	Sunday,	7:30,	9:30,	11:30	a.m.	

Monday,	Wednesday,	Friday	at	8:30	a.m.	
		Monday,	7:00	p.m.	Mass	will	resume	at	a	later	date.	

	 Please	read	all	guidelines	(found	online)	prior	to	attending	Mass	for	the	first	time.		Below	is	a	highlight	of	the	changes	that	
you	will	experience	during	Mass:	

•Limited	 seating.	 	 A	 reservation	 link	 for	 weekend	 Masses	 will	 go	 live	 before	 each	 Monday	 morning.	 	 Please	 visit	
www.olvnorthville.org	to	reserve	your	seat(s)	for	Mass.	 	If	you	do	not	have	access	to	a	computer/smart	phone,	please	call	the	
Parish	Office	and	leave	a	message	that	includes:	 	 	the	names	of	those	who	you	will	attend	Mass	with	you,	your	name	and	your	
phone	number.		Starting	July	1,	you	will	no	longer	need	to	reserve	your	seat(s)	for	any	daily	Mass.	

•Church	doors	will	open	20	minutes	prior	to	Mass	for	staff	to	check	you	in	and	guide	you	to	your	seats.	

•Social	Distance:		Households	may	sit	together	but	will	be	distanced	(by	6	feet)	to	surrounding	parishioners.	

•Masks:		All	Parishioners	must	wear	a	mask.		Your	mask	may	be	moved	to	consume	communion.	

•If	you	have	an	Offering,	it	can	be	deposited	in	a	bin	found	in	the	Gathering	Space	entrance.	

•The	Cry	rooms	and	Meeting	rooms	will	be	closed.		The	Main	bathroom	is	available—please	only	1	person	at	a	time.	

	 We	understand	that	everyone	is	anxious	to	get	back	to	normal	and	public	Mass	is	one	of	those	events	that	is	“normal”	to	
us!	 	However,	if	you	are	sick,	have	a	fever	or	cough,	have	underlying	health	conditions,	or	if	you	have	been	exposed	to	someone	
who	is	sick	(anyone	in	an	“at-risk”	category,	or	uncomfortable	in	a	group	setting),	please	remain	home	and	continue	to	enjoy	our	
live	stream	offerings.		

	 Archbishop	 Vigneron	 has	 granted	 dispensation	 from	 the	 Sunday	 obligation	 to	 celebrate	Mass	 to	 all	 the	 faithful	 of	 the	
Archdiocese	through	Sunday,	September	6,	2020.	 	The	Saturday,	5:00	p.m.	Mass	will	continue	to	be	live	streamed	and	recorded	to	
both	our	website	and	Facebook	page	for	an	indefinite	period	of	time.			

CONFESSION	SCHEDULE	
Saturday,	3:00-4:30	p.m.	and	Friday,	7:30-8:15	a.m.	

Please	use	social	distancing	guidelines	and	look	for	the	priest	in	the	Annex	

	 For	 up-to-date	 information	 and	Mass	 reservation	 details,	 please	 continue	 to	 check	 our	 parish	 website,	 Facebook	 page,	
weekly	bulletin	and	messages	through	email	and	the	myParish	app.	 	We	greatly	appreciate	your	patience	and	cooperation	as	we	
begin	these	first	steps	of	gathering	for	prayer	and	worship	as	an	OLV	family.		
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It is my pleasure to inform you that the following 
students have earned Honors status for their second 
semester academic work at Divine Child High 
School for the 2019-20 school year.   Earning honors 
indicates a student's commitment to academic rigor 
and requires a minimum of a 3.5 GPA.  
   

• Linnea Baldori 
• Katharine Howard 
• Anna Ryall 

  
Thank you for being a partner in Catholic 
education.  We share in your pride of their important 
accomplishment.   

In Catholic Education, On behalf of Mr. Eric Haley, 
Principal

Hey	Parents	and	Teens!	
	 Spread	the	word	in	your	house	so	that	your	teen(s)	can	
be	a	part	of	the	LIVE	Youth	Group	Experience	each	week.		Join	in	
online	 at	www.projectym.com/watch	 every	Sunday	 at	 8:00	
p.m.	for	the	live	ProjectYM	that	offers	insights,	prayers,	and	fun	
topics.			

Click	here	on	Sundays	at	8:00	p.m.		
	http://projectym.com/watch		

Replay	last	week’s	event	
		PROJECTYM.COM/REPLAY	

OLV	HIGH	SCHOOL	MINISTRY 

Incoming	and	outgoing	High	School	Students:	
Check	out	some	things	just	for	you	on	the	parish	website	

www.olvnorthville.org.	
Click	on	Growing	in	Faith	and	then	High	School	Youth.	

Summit	Life	Teen	Videos	

Take	some	to	check	out	one	of	the	Life	Teen	Videos	on	our	website.	
Go	to	www.olvnorthville.org,	Click	on	“Growing	in	Faith”	and	then	“High	School	Youth.”	

While you’re there, check out project YM LIVE. 	

Looking	Ahead!	
If	you’re	a	high	school	student	with	ideas	of	helping	stay	connected	to	our	parish	community	during	high	school	

please	email	Colleen,	or	Deacon	Ric	with	your	ideas.		We’d	love	to	hear	from	you!	

Stay	Connected	Because	You	MaBer!	
QuesYons?		Contact	Colleen	at	cmisiak@olvnorthville.net	or	Deacon	Ric	at	rmisiak@olvnorthville.net.	
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Our	Lady	of	Victory	Catholic	School	NEWS	

OLV CYO Fall 2020 Sports Registration Closes June 30 

 2020-2021  OLV CYO Fall Sports Registration  is  now open at www.OLVAthletics.com  for 
incoming students and parishioners in grades 3-8 who are  interested in playing OLV CYO Cross 
Country, Cheer, and Volleyball. 
 Football teams are combined with Our Lady of Sorrows and other neighboring parishes.  
Registration for  CYO Northwest  Catholic Football team can be completed directly 

at www.nwcatholicfootball.com.  
 See age  specifications and the rules of each sport next to each  sport under the  registration tab 
at www.OLVAthletics.com.   For planning purposes, we ask that all   Registrations are completed by  June 30, 
2020.   The sooner we have commitments from players, the easier it is to solidify teams and secure our coaching 
staff.  
 Pending COVID-19 and government updates, practices are expected to start in the second week 
of August. Number of teams and grade composition of each team will be determined by number of registrants. 
Registration does not guarantee a position on a team and try-outs may be conducted if the number of registrants 
exceeds the number of openings. 
    A student must submit a current  health status/physical (dated after April 15, 2020) to be eligible and 
considered for a team prior to the first practice, along with full payment of the registration fee. 
   Visit www.OLVAthletics.com  to register.   Online payment is expected at the time of registration via credit 
(VISA, MC) or debit card.  No account necessary and no checks accepted.   If the season or a team is cancelled 
for any reason, refunds will be electronically processed. 
   If you are interested in coaching any of these sports, please read the Coaches Information requirements on 
the left menu at www.OLVAthletics.com and apply online under Player-Coach Registration.  Coaching positions 
are assigned on an annual basis. 
  

Thank you and Go COUGARS!  Office of OLV Athletics

OLV PRESCHOOL IS LOOKING FOR DONATIONS 
	 We	are	so	excited	to	be	expanding	our	preschool	program!	 	With	such	a	need	for	quality	early	childhood	care,	we	are	
commioed	to	providing	such	early	learning	experiences	here	at	Our	Lady	of	Victory.	 	As	your	lioles	outgrow	their	toys,	

many	families	are	looking	to	share	gently	loved	items	with	a	new	home.	 	Please	consider	our	new	preschool	your	new	home!	 	We	are	
looking	for	items	such	as:	

•Dollhouse	&	accessories	

•Alphabet	Blocks	&	Toys	

• Babydolls		

• Barbies,	Polly	Pockets	

• Cars	&	Trucks	(Hot	Wheels,	Match	Box)	

•Dress	up	clothes	

• Trains	&	tracks	

•Wooden	puzzles	&	24-48	piece	floor	puzzles	

•Games	

• “Real	life”	items	(old	laptops,	keyboards,	telephones,	cell	phones,	car	keys/key	rings)	for	play	

• Superhero	ac?on	figures	

•Animal	figurines	

	 Please	drop	off	clean,	gently	used	items	to	132	Orchard	Drive	near	the	main	entrance	in	boxes	marked	“Preschool”.		It	would	be	
most	appreciated	that	these	items	arrive	in	an	organized	fashion	to	easily	distribute	amongst	the	classroom.		If	you	have	any	ques?ons	on	
items	that	may	or	may	not	be	useful,	please	contact	Mrs.	England,	Preschool	Director	at	kengland@olvnorthville.net.		Happy	Summer!		

mailto:kengland@olvnorthville.net
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Always	so	much	work	to	get	done	in	the	Spring!	
	 Don’t	 forget	 to	 take	 some	 time	 for	 yourself!	 	 While	 flowers	
hibernate	 in	 the	 winter,	 they	 come	 to	 life	 again	 in	 the	 Spring.		
Sometimes	our	own	issues	get	buried	for	the	winter,	but	bloom	again	
in	 the	 Spring.	 Getting	 paired	 with	 a	 trained	 STEPHEN	
MINISTER	 does	 not	make	 your	 problems	 vanish.	 	 But	
when	 shared,	 problems	 can	 seem	 more	 manageable.	
Getting	support	is	always	a	good	Spring	project!			

	 For	information,	please	call	our	confidential	line	at	(248)	349-0216.	

	 Names	are	kept	on	the	list	for	four	weeks.	 	If	you	
wish	 to	 add	 or	 remove	 a	 name,	 please	 call	 the	 Parish	
Office	at	(248)	349-2621.		Thank	you!

Those who need our prayers...

Russell Agosta Toni Lachowicz

Connor Borland Suzanne Larabell

Lindsay Brandon Melissa LoCascio

Theresa Braniecki Paula Mahinske

Henry Brenneman Anna Maisano

Charles Brenneman Dick McCormick

Gina Buchan Maggie McQuillan-Key

Barbara Burbo Claudia Melotti

Donna Button Arthur Miller

Angela Cosma Joseph Miller

Anne Crampton Don Milroy

Nancy Delaney Mary Mitera

Pat Delaney Anthony Pilarz

Flora DiPardo Kathryn Piotrowski

Denise Donnelly Donna Pompa

Barb Evans Evelyn Renault

Luther Evans Ryan Romanczuk

Leonard Flosky Vicki Saez

Mary Furlong Olivia Seder

Jane Gacioch Rose Sersen

Connie Hamel Walter Strzelecki

Johan Karnak Ryan Tetrault

Nancy Kiernan Lorraine Theroux

Jennifer Kuphal LaVern Trudeau

Ted Lachowicz Diane Tyndell

Pray For Those Who Serve in Our Military
	 Do	 you	 know	 someone	 who	 is	 serving	 in	 the	 military?		
Please	 call	 the	 Parish	 Office	 to	 add	 your	 loved	 one’s	 name.		
Con?nue	to	pray	for	peace	and	for	a	 las?ng	and	peaceful	solu?on	
to	the	world’s	conflicts.

MAJ Mikelle Adamczyk
USN Patrick Antio
SrA Olivia Azeez
USN Benjamin Baxter  
MAJ Barton Blackorby
USMC Kristopher Bledsoe
PFC Brian Bokun
SSG Joshua Bullock  
SGT Jamie Bushman
LT Benjamin Clay USN
LTJG Hannah Constantakis
LTJG Katelyn Constantakis  
LT Michael Cullen
USMC Robert Dean 
SPC Tyler DeBozy  
MAJ David Faulk
LTJG Katherine Mary Gorski 
SSGT Brian A. Hada  
LCDR John J Hamann
Chief Matt Haydu
CPT Jay Heide  
LTC Barbara Krause   
LT Daniel Kuriluk  
CPT Matthew Kuriluk
CPL Ben Maday
MAJ Shawn Magowan

SGT Shawn McHale
SGT Mark McGlynn
SGT Alexandra McGlynn
CPL James McGlynn 
Chap. Tim Meier, SJ  
SGT Steven Miller  
CW2 Lincoln Moloney
CPT Rick Moreira, USMC
MAJ Brooke Heintz Morrissey  
MAJ Michael T. Morrissey  
DC3 SW Jeremy Nemeth
1LT Brett Quick
2LT Chad Quick
CPT Kelsey Quick
PFC Matthew Rabahy
A1C Elyse McCanna Salmon
MAJ Mark Saurer
SSG Amber Schmay, USAF 
CPL Gabriel Smith, USMC  
SFC William Smith 
PFC Nathan Swiger
USMC Daniel Van Bonn 
LTC Christopher Wagner  
MAJ Phillip Wiktor, USMC  
LTJG Adam Williams  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This is a reminder that Our 
Lady of Victory Church and 
School will never ask you for 
money or help on behalf of 

Fr. Denis. 

If you receive an email, text 
message, or phone call 

inquiring about this, please 
disregard it immediately. 

Thank you.



Readings of the Week:  Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Monday	 Solemnity	of	Saints	Peter	and	Paul,	Apostles	
	 Acts	12:1-11;	Ps	34:2-3,	4-5,	6-7,	8-9;	2	Tm	4:6-8,	17-18;	Mt	16:13-19	
Tuesday	 The	First	Martyrs	of	the	Holy	Roman	Church	
	 Am	3:1-8;	4:11-12;	Ps	5:4b-6a,	6b-7,	8;	Mt	8:23-27	
Wednesday	 Saint	Junípero	Serra,	Priest	
	 Am	5:14-15,	21-24;	Ps	50:7,	8-9,	10-11,	12-13,	16bc-17;	Mt	8:28-34	
Thursday	 Am	7:10-17;	Ps	19:8,	9,	10,	11;	Mt	9:1-8	
Friday	 Feast	of	Saint	Thomas,	Apostle	
	 Eph	2:19-22;	Ps	117:1bc,	2;	Jn	20:24-29	
Saturday	 Independence	Day	
	 Am	9:11-15;	Ps	85:9ab	and	10,	11-12,	13-14;	Mt	9:14-17	
Sunday	 Fourteenth	Sunday	in	Ordinary	Time	
	 Zec	9:9-10;	Ps	145:1-2,	8-9,	10-11,	13-14;	Rom	8:9,	11-13;	Mt	11:25-30	

Mass Intentions

Monday,	June	29	

8:30	a.m.		Spec.	Int.	of	the	Trupiano	Family	req.	by	the	Hale	Family	
	 															Holy	Souls	in	Purgatory	req.	by	Through	his	Heart	Ministry	
																	

Wednesday,	July	1	

8:30	a.m.		Jack	Trainor	req.	by	Family	
	 			Fr.	Ernie	Porcari	req.	by	a	Penitent	Sinner	
	 			Fr.	Dave	Brock	req.	by	a	Penitent	Sinner	
	 										

Friday,	July	3:		4th	of	July	Holiday	(NO	MASS)	

Saturday,	July	4:		HAPPY	4TH	OF	JULY	

5:00	p.m.		Darlene	Sa3ler	req.	by	OLV	Choir	
	 				Pat	Courtney	req.	by	the	Neis	Family	
	 				Dr.	Travis	Lee	req.	by	Joan	and	Kathleen	Pillon	

			

Sunday,	July	5	

7:30	a.m.		William	Darish	req.	by	Beoy	Jane	Darish	
	 			Elmer	Pitcher	req.	by	the	Pitcher	Family	
	 																				 								 						 											 							 		
9:30	a.m.		Jeanne3e	Breitenbeck	req.	by	Family	
							 			Spec.	Int.	of	Rachel	Wright	req.	by	Family	
	 									 																																														 																													 				 	
11:30	a.m.		Russell	Hartman	req.	by	Ron	Hartman	
	 					Chester	Klem	req.	by	Fr.	Denis	and	OLV	Staff	
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Week at a Glance

MONDAY,	JUNE	29	
Mass,	8:30	a.m.,	Church	

Daily	Reflec?on	@	noon	(Live	streamed)	

TUESDAY,	JUNE	30	
Daily	Reflec?on	@	noon	(Live	streamed)	
OLV	CYO	Fall	Sports	Registra?on	Closes	

WEDNESDAY,	JULY	1	
Mass,	8:30	a.m.,	Church	

Daily	Reflec?on	@	noon	(Live	streamed)	

THURSDAY,	JULY	2	
Daily	Reflec?on	@	noon	(Live	streamed)	

FRIDAY,	JULY	3:		NO	MASS	
Daily	Reflec?on	@	noon	(Live	streamed)	
Mass	Reserva?on	link	closes	at	5:00	p.m.	

SATURDAY,	JULY	4	
HAPPY	FOURTH	OF	JULY	

Reconcilia?on,	3:00-4:30	p.m.,	Annex	
Live	steam	Mass	at	5:00	p.m.	

Mass,	5:00	p.m.,	Church	with	Fr.	Denis	Theroux	

SUNDAY,	JULY	5	
Mass,	7:30	a.m.,	Fr.	Denis	Theroux	
Mass,	9:30	a.m.,	Fr.	Ray	Bucan	
Anoin?ng	of	Sick,	10:30	a.m.		

Mass,	11:30	a.m.,	Fr.	Dennis	Kauffman	

http://www.olvnorthville.org
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PARISH STAFF & MINISTRY CONTACT INFORMATION

CLERGY 
Rev. Denis B. Theroux, olvfather@olvnorthville.net      Ext.2255  
Weekend Clergy Associate:  Rev. Dennis Kauffman 

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE and DEACONS 
Deacon Ric Misiak, rmisiak@olvnorthville.net             Ext. 2254 
Deacon Fred Billotto, fbillotto@olvnorthville.net         Ext. 2265 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
Kathy Sanderson, olvmusic@olvnorthville.net   Ext. 2261 
Tim Johnson, timjohnson@olvnorthville.net   Ext. 2479  

PARISH OFFICE 
Office Secretary:  Janet Baker and Kim Minniear 
olvoffice@olvnorthville.net                                            Ext. 2250 
Administrative Assistant 
Colleen Bonadeo, cbonadeo@olvnorthville.net       Ext. 2292 
Parish Administrator 
Julie Lupo, jlupo@olvnorthville.net                               Ext. 2257 

FACTS Tuition Management 
Julie Stedem, jstedem@olvnorthville.net                     Ext. 2270 

Parish Accountant 
Gina Garcia, ggarcia@olvnorthville.net                     Ext. 2271 

Bulletin Editor 
Michelle Gawne, olvbulletin@olvnorthville.net          Ext. 2253 

Maintenance Director 
Bob Larson, olvmaint@olvnorthville.net      Ext. 2266 

Facilities and Events Coordinator/Faith Formation Secretary 
Ellen O’Neil, eoneil@olvnorthville.net                           Ext. 2256 

OLV SCHOOL                  (248) 349-3610      Fax: (248) 380-7247 
Kate Szuba, Principal 

FAITH FORMATION                       (248) 349-2559      
                          eoneil@olvnorthville.net 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL          (863) 581-2002 
Dan Stedem, Chairperson                   dstedem@comcast.net 

EVANGELIZATION COORDINATOR 
Colleen Misiak, cmisiak@olvnorthville.net                     Ext. 2269 

CHRISTIAN SERVICE and HOSPITALITY MINISTRY 
Parish Office, (248) 349-2621 or olvoffice@olvnorthville.net 
  

Gospel of Life 
Merri Cullen, mwcullen1@gmail.com.               (248) 790-8068 

Meal Ministry 
Karen Martin, karenmartin48167@comcast.net     (248) 797-3888 
Deliah Sarafa, dil0518@hotmail.com                     (248) 884-5553 

Stitching Busybodies (Sewing Ministry) 
Andrea Murdock, amurdock@comcast.net         (248) 349-4382 

Special Needs Outreach 
Pat Romzek, promzek@yahoo.com               (248) 305-8984 

St. Leo’s Soup Kitchen 
Tony Albanese, mialbanese@yahoo.com             (248) 349-4664 
St. Leo’s Soup Kitchen Signup:  www.olvnorthville.org 

Health & Wellness Ministry 
Molly Griffin, mollygriffin@pobox.com               (248) 930-1740 

Parents in Prayer Group 
Steffanie Porter, steffn13@yahoo.com 

 
Knights of Columbus 

Rick Bennett, rickbennett@peoplepc.com           (248) 348-9214 

Young at Heart Senior Group 
  Tina Bak, youngatheart@olvnorthville.net (313) 590-3416 
  Liliana Hein, lilianaliconhein@gmail.com                (956) 334-2754 
    
St. Vincent de Paul Conference #437  (248) 349-2622 

Stephen Ministry 
Confidential Ministry of Support                             (248) 349-0216

OLV DADS’ CLUB PRESIDENT 
John Glon                               olvdads@olvnorthville.net

OUR	LADY	OF	VICTORY	CATHOLIC	CHURCH	
133	Orchard	Drive		✚  Northville,	Michigan		✚			48167	

(248)	349-2621			✚  Fax:		(248)	349-7329		✚  www.olvnorthville.org	

COLLABORATION	PARTNER		
PARISHES	
HOLY	FAMILY	

24505	Meadowbrook	Rd.,	Novi,		48375	
(248)	349-8847,	www.holyfamilynovi.org	

ST.	JAMES	
46325	W.	10	Mile	Rd.,	Novi,	48374	
(248)	347-7778,	www.sjnovi.net	

ST.	JOSEPH	
	830	S.	Lafayette	St.,	South	Lyon,	48178	

(248)	446-8700,	www.stjcc.org

PARISH	OFFICE:		OPENS	JULY	7	
VOICEMAIL	AND	EMAIL	MESSAGES	ARE	BEING	RETURNED	DAILY	

MASS	SCHEDULE	
Saturday:	5:00	p.m.,	Sunday:	7:30,	9:30	&	11:30	a.m.	

Monday,	Wednesday,	Friday:	8:30	a.m.	

RECONCILIATION	SCHEDULE:		Friday,	7:30-8:15	a.m.	and	Saturday,	3:00-4:30	p.m.	

“As Disciples of Jesus Christ, we are a giving, growing Catholic family.   
Through the intercession of Mary, we worship, we pray, we study, we serve and we witness in Faith.”
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	OLV Preschool is Looking for Donations

